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August 25, 2020 
 

VIA ONLINE PIF 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
ATTN: VIDEO DIVISION 
445 12th Street, SW  
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Re:   Nexstar Broadcasting, Inc. 
  FRN: 0009961889 
  Certification of Post-Filing Renewal Announcements 
  WKTD-CD, Portsmouth, VA, 71121 
  FCC LMS File No. 0000115484 
     
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

Pursuant to 47 CFR §73.3580 Nexstar Broadcasting, Inc., licensee of television station WKTD-CD, 
Portsmouth, VA, 71121 (the “Station”), hereby certifies that the Station completed the requisite post-filing 
license application announcements on the following dates and times: 

 
DATE:   TIME: 
 
June 1    5:36:22pm 
June 16   11:07:12am 
July 1    7:18:15pm 
July 16   5:13:14pm 
August 1  7:54:30pm 
August 16  8:04:00pm 
 
A copy of the post-filing announcement, as broadcast is included below: 
 
On May 17, 2013, WITD-CD, WKTD-CD, WNLO-CD and WPMC-CD were granted a license by 

the Federal Communications Commission (“FCC”) to serve the public interest as a public trustee until 
October 1, 2020. Our license will expire on October 1, 2020. We filed an application for license renewal 
with the FCC on June 1, 2020. A copy of this application is available for inspection at www.fcc.gov. It 
contains information concerning the station's performance over the last five years. 

 
Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application, and to whether 

this station has operated in the public interest, should file comments and petitions with the FCC by 
September 1, 2020. 
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Further information concerning the FCC's broadcast license renewal process is available at 300 
Wavy Street, Portsmouth, VA 23704 or may be obtained from the FCC, Washington, D.C. 
20554, www.fcc.gov. 

 
If there are any questions concerning this matter, please do not hesitate to contact undersigned at 

757.393.1010.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Carol Ward 
Vice President and General Manager 

 

 


